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CHRISTMAS FAYRE FRIDAY 7TH DECEMBER 3:30PM  

The PTA is holding a Christmas Fayre. There will be craft stalls, games stalls, refreshments as well 

as Father Christmas who will make an appearance. Each class will be holding stalls in classrooms and 

corridors.  

 

HOWITT FUNDRAISERS/PTA AGM  

PTA’s Annual General Meeting is being held on Tuesday 27th November at 5:00pm. Please return the 

nomination slip should you wish to nominate someone for the PTA committee. The person you nominate 

will need to attend the AGM to accept their position should they be successfully voted on to the 

committee. 

 

ONLINE SAFETY WORKSHOP FOR PARENTS 28TH NOVEMBER 2:00PM TO 3:20PM                                              

Please support this so that it benefits your children. It is very important that your children are kept 

safe as they are online. This will be an excellent opportunity to share concerns, ask questions and be 

given updated information about gaming and safe websites.  The guest speaker is Traci Good (online 

safety training consultant).  

 

CHRISTMAS BOOK FAIR 28TH NOVEMBER – 6TH DECEMBER  

The book fair will be in the infant hall every morning 8:30 – 9:00am and 3:15 - 4:00pm after school. 

The children will have a chance to browse at the fair during the week. It is a great chance to buy 

your Christmas presents.  

 

INFANT CHOIR SINGING at the LOSCOE LIGHT SWITCH ON 2ND DECEMBER   

The infant choir will be singing at St Luke’s Church, Loscoe at 4:00pm as part of the light switch on.  

Please come and support your children.  

 

CHOIR EVENT AT ST LUKE’S CHURCH 14TH DECEMBER 7:00PM 

The junior choir will be singing with the community choir at the church. Both choirs sound amazing so 

it will be a real treat. There will be drinks to buy and a raffle too. Tickets are £3.50 per adult and 

accompanied children free – payable on the door. 

 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES  

INSET Day: 3rd December 2018  

Year 2 will be taking part in Christmas singing at St Luke’s Church. Parents are welcome: 5th 

December 2:00pm  

Christmas jumper day: 14th December 2018 - more details to follow                                                                                          

Reception Christmas concert: 11th and 12th December at 2:30pm  

Christmas dinner: 19th December 2018                                                                                  

Christmas parties: during week commencing 17th December 2018 – more details to follow                                                                                         

Christmas Holiday: 24th December 2018 to 4th January 2019                                                                                                       

Year 6 SATs: 13th – 16th May 2019    

Choir Dates:  

6th December 9:45am: infant choir singing at Tesco – parents welcome.  

18th December 2:00pm: years 4/5/6 junior choir singing at Ashfields care home.                                                                                     
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